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Beginning the Learning Journey!! 
 

I am sure that you will agree that the 

Harvest Festival Assembly was fantastic!  

 

Our learning this week: 

 

• We are encouraging the children to 

write their name on their 

masterpieces and creations, please 

encourage this at home too! 

•  The children have been introduced 

to the tricky word ‘is’ during ‘Little 

Wandle’. If you see this word 

during story telling time, encourage 

your child to read it too! The ‘Little 

Wandle’ handwriting sheets sent 

home need to be completed, but do 

not need to be returned.  

• In maths we have been playing 

counting board games. This not only 

helps the children’s maths 

development but is great for turn 

taking and following simple rules. 

• The children sketched a self-

portrait and will begin to paint 

their drawings next week. 

 
 

 

 
 

Focus on Learning 
Next week the children will be 

cooking cheesy feet and chalking 

‘Funny Bones’ pictures.  
 

Information for Families 

 
Quick reminders: 

Parents evening on Monday 16th and 

Wednesday 18th October.  

 

Flu nasal spray will be given on 

Wednesday 18th October. 

 

We are always running low on things for 

our ‘Creation Station’. Donations of 

small, boxes, cartons etc would be 

greatly appreciated (nothing that 

previously contained nuts).  

 

Half Term is on Monday 23rd – Friday 

27th, then we have an inset day for 

staff on Monday 30th October. All 

children will return to school on 

Tuesday 31st October.  

 

Individual school photos will be on 

Wednesday 8th November.  
 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Brill and Mrs Mount 

 


